BF Steering Committee Minutes 22 October, ‘04 
Those Present: Terry Frueh, Bill Florea, Bob Lerch, Scott Schulte, Roxie Campbell. 
Meeting ran 3 hours, 30 minutes
Staff Progress Report:

There are Master Naturalists who might be available if the project has some good opportunities for them.


Terry will present briefly on real-world watershed issues to Dr. Hammer’s hydrology class.


Terry has been putting in a lot of time on Stakeholder requests and getting SWSA data together.


Another tour may be arranged for early December.

Ashland Park Kiosk:


The group decided it would be a good educational opportunity to work together with Ashland about producing a quality educational display for their park in the watershed.  The info is easy to put together on our part, and we’ll look into if project funds can be used for helping out with it.

Turkey Creek:

There have been elevated readings of fecal coliforms in Turkey Creek as compared to the other sites in the watershed.  Further work needs to be done to figure out where the problem is coming from.  Terry will look into obtaining access from landowners in the area. This may be an opportunity to provide some cost-share funds to help fix a problem. 
Conservation Development Seminar:

The flyer is done and went out the day of the meeting.  We briefly discussed details of the event.  Registration for project committees is free. Terry will directly call Policy members to encourage their participation, in addition to telling the Stakeholders about it at their next meeting. 
Subwatershed Sensitivity Analysis:


Data collection for this is coming along, and should be on target for delivery within the next few weeks. The kickoff meeting was a success, and we are happy with the work AES is putting into the analysis.
Stakeholder Committee:


The co-chairs will be running the meeting, and we will meet with them between meetings to firm up the agenda and discuss how to have more effective meetings. We’ll leave time for Q and A at the end of each meeting, and stick with our time for the educational speakers. It was clarified that the Stakeholders have final say in the watershed plan, not the Policy Committee. The latter will provide useful input, but the choice is up to the Stakeholders as to how they will use it. We will draft a timeline that will help show when we want to get to where we are going.

Policy Committee:

 Rather than having a meeting to have a meeting (without real work to do), we decided to postpone the next one for early next calendar year. We will draft a timeline that will follow that of the Stakeholders that will help the Policy Committee understand how their work fits in. 
Next Steering Committee Meeting: 

Date TBD, 9 a.m., Room 139.
Minutes respectfully submitted by Terry Frueh on 12, ‘04.

